
LETTER DATED 10 MAY 1966 FROM THE! PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF GREECE 
ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to inform Your Excellency that on 5 May 1966, at 

11.15 hours local time, two Turkish jet aircraft violated Greek airspace by 

flying over the island of Samos, 

The two Turkish aircraft were following a south-easterly to north-westerly 

direction, and their altitude was 20,000 feet. 

The illegal overflight lasted forty seconds. 

I would be grateful if Your Excellency could have this letter circulated 

as a document of the Security Council. 

Please accept, etc. 

(Signed) Alexis S. LIATIS, Ambassador 
Permanent Representative of Greece 

to the United Nations 

66-13184 


